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                   Wednesday, May 13, 2020   

                
Board Members Present 
 
Terry Blackmon, R.Ph.      
Spencer Morris, PharmD      
Rebecca Gillespie, PharmD      
Heather C. Harris, PharmD      
Eric Strauss, PharmD       
Lauren Thomas, PharmD         
Robert Hubbard, R.Ph. 
Addison Livingston, PharmD 
Dr. Leo Richardson 
 
Others Present 
 
Tracie Collier, PharmD, Board Administrator 
Adam Russell, LLR/Office of General Counsel 
Mary League, LLR/Office of General Counsel 
Pat Hanks, LLR/Office Advice Counsel 
Stephanie Calhoun, Board Staff 
 
Public 
 
Others from the public were present on the call. 
 

Meeting Called to Order 
Mr. Strauss announced this meeting is being held in accordance with Section 30-4-80 of the SC 
Freedom of Information Act by notice mailed to the State Newspaper, Associated Press, WIS-TV 
and all other requesting persons, organizations, or news media.  In addition notice was posted on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance of the Kingstree Building. 

 

 



Discuss June 10-11, 2020 Board Meeting 

Motion-Mr. Morris made a motion to have a virtual Board meeting on June 10, 2020 to take care 
of matters and to poll individuals to see if their matter is time-sensitive to participate virtually or 
to reschedule their appearance for the September 16-17, 2020 or to participate virtually.  Mr. 
Livingston seconded the motion, which carried unanimously. 

1. Non-Resident Application Review Committee and Reciprocity Interviews 

Motion-Mr. Morris made a motion to allow Reciprocity Interviews and the Non-Resident 
Application Review meetings to be handled virtually during the state of emergency and 
social distancing until the November 17, 2020 Board Meeting.  At that time the process 
will be re-evaluated. Mr. Blackmon seconded the motion, which carried unanimously. 

Discuss Plan for End of Public Health State of Emergency 

The Board agreed that the Remote Order Entry State of Emergency Order will remain until the 
Board Chair removes the order and its restrictions. 

Adjournment 
Mr. Livingston made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Morris seconded the motion, which 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 


